2L H

2 May 2014

GTO8: Depot west side Cubbington Heath Farm, Leicester Lane.

Dear Sir/Madam

| write on behalf of the members of Saint Mary’s Church Cubbington in response to proposals to
consider the above land for a Site for Gypsies and Travelers.

We object most strongly to any changes to the use of the site. Since 1768 when the land was given
to the people of Cubbington, this site has been managed by Cubbington Freeholders to benefit the
people of the village. Through their expert management of the site many people and groups in the
village have benefited through receiving generous grants and donations.

If your proposals were to go ahead and the land was compulsorily purchased this would be at a great
loss to the village community not to mention a loss of a 250 year old tradition.

I trust that the council will consider wisely the above points and the feelings of the people in
Cubbington.




